

## SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

20th September 2024

Our Ref: SCPN Butser Ancient Farm Trip Year 3/4

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming trip to Butser Ancient Farm, which will be a fantastic opportunity for our students to learn about history in an engaging and hands-on way. The trip is scheduled as follows:

Blacktip Class: Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> September Bamboo Class: Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> September Silvertip Class: Friday 27<sup>th</sup> September

The trip will take place during school hours, so students should arrive at school in their uniform at the usual time. We will also return in time for regular pick-up at the end of the school day.

Since much of the day will be spent outdoors, please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather (e.g., waterproofs, warm layers, sun protection). Comfortable shoes are a must as we will be exploring the farm throughout the day.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is eligible for free school meals, we will provide a packed lunch option for them.

We understand that some children may feel anxious about the trip. To help ease any worries, you can visit this helpful guide on what your child can expect during their visit to Butser Ancient Farm: What Your Child Can Expect When Visiting Butser Ancient Farm on a School Trip

https://emmareed.net/what-your-child-can-expect-when-visiting-butser-ancient-farm-on-a-school-trip/

We look forward to a fun and educational day at Butser Ancient Farm!

If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Regards, Year 3/4 team









